
January - March, 2018
Activities and Events for Silver Cougar Club Members!
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The ERA of ENLIGHTENMENT
Once again, Linda McCaffery will share her knowledge and passion for history with this 8-week class on the 
Age of Reason. The Reformation and end of society dominated by the Catholic Church in Western Europe ush-
ered in a new era, the Enlightenment or Age of Reason.  Not only did science and art flourish, there was also 
a sense of empowerment to establish democracies.  The results were the American and French Revolutions.  
This class will explore the intellectual climate that led to the revolutions, one successful and the other a failure.  
The class will answer the questions, why did the American Revolution and Republic succeed and the French 
Republic fail?  Why did the French people accept the dictatorship of Napoleon? Please pre-register by calling 
the Foundation office at (620) 792-9306. 

Tuesdays, January 23 – March 13, 2018
1:30 – 3:30 pm
Fine Arts Building, Room F-129
$36 for Silver Cougar Club members
$108 for non-members

CLASS
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Barton Spring Musical CURTAINS
The Barton Community College Music and Theater Departments are presenting the spring musical                        
“Curtains”, on March 9, 10 and 11 in the Fine Arts Auditorium.  Join us for dinner at 6:00 p.m. prior to the 
Friday, March 9th performance.  Dinner will be in the Cavanaugh Room of the Learning Resource Center 
and is limited to the first 40 reservations. The cost for the evening will be $25 per person or $50 per couple 
and includes a Rib-Eye Steak dinner with all the trimmings and admission to the performance.  Reservations 
and payment must be received by February 26th. A minimum of 20 is required. The circle of the Fine Arts 

DINNER & MUSICAL

Barton Fine Arts Auditorium

building may be used for drop off and pick up only – you may 
not park there for the entire evening. For reservations call                                        
(620) 792-9306.  Remember no e-mail or voice mail 
reservations will be accepted.

Friday, March 9, 2018
6:00 pm
Cavanaugh Room
$25 per person
$50 per couple

Cavanaugh Room - Library
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Silver Cougar Club Benefits
We have received some calls and there seems to be some confusion about the benefit you receive regarding 
admission to Cougar basketball games.  Your membership card allows for regular season, home games and 
is only for admission.  It does not include any of the benefits many of you may have enjoyed as Booster Club 
members.  It does not include reserve seats or admission to the Cougars Den for pre-game meals.  As for seat-
ing inside the gymnasium, even though there is an area designated for the SCC – you are not required to seat 
there – you may sit in any of the general admission (bleacher sections) seating in the gym.

SCC News

Silver Cougar Club Special Events
We have received a few questions recently regarding the discontinuance of our 
day trips.  The following article was published in our March/April 2017 issue and 
explains how and why we came to that decision.

As many of you know, on August 1, 2016 I assumed the position of Executive         
Director of Institutional Advancement.  Shortly thereafter the duties of the office 
were re-evaluated and as a result the Administration decided not to fill my previ-
ous position. As a result, the duties of the Coordinator of Fund Raising and Special 
Events were reassigned and divided among the three of us.  As of this date, that 
decision has not changed so the Coordinator of the Silver Cougar remains vacant.

There was one area that was affected more than the others – the planning and 
execution of out-of-town trips for the Silver Cougar Club. As you can imagine 
the reorganization of three of us doing the work of four has put restraints on our 
time and energy.  In addition, over the last year or so the interest in these trips 
has dropped off considerably – our last couple of trips were not full and we even 
had to cancel outings for a lack of interest. The research, planning, and ultimately 
time out of the office for our out-of-town trips was determined to be one area we 
would need to cut back on in order to give full attention to other fund raising re-
sponsibilities of our office.  I know you all really loved the new bus, but the cost to 
operate that bus is over twice the expense of the older buses, which truly are no 
longer conducive to comfortable travel.

                  The attention and administration of our endowment, enhancement,   
                        and scholarship programs must take priority.

                                                                     We will still, from time to time, plan special             
                                                                      events either on campus or in town and of 
                                                                        course we will continue to host our annual 
                                                                          picnic. All other benefits of your Silver
                                                                            Cougar Club membership will remain the 
                                                                               same. This is not a decision we took 
                                                                                 lightly, but one that we are certain
                                                                                    you will understand.
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Violet Black
Jerry Borgstadter

Rick Bussman
Leesa Butler

Coralie Button
Ruth Cochrane

Rob Dove
Don Erskin
Merle Evers
Shirley Flick
Judy Foster
Larry Gale
Jack June

Ronald Koch
Judy Komarek
John Koochel
Marlies Krug
Elsie Learned
Ruth Lowry

Carolee Nolte
Rosemary Robl

Patricia Teel
Sharla Thill

John Thorson
Virginia Tinkler
Lillian Tschopp
Cheryl Wegele

Eddie Abercrombie
David Ames
Elsena Bender
Roger Butler
Don Chalfant
Tom Curtis
Melvin Dreher
Gerri Enslinger
Rhonda Eurich
Dana Foss
Patricia Hinson
Donna Holl
Kathy Holopirek
Joyce Kultgen
Duane Lanterman
Anna Lessor
Sandra Lightcap
Lois Mauler
Sandy Moshier
Donna Oliver
Ann Parker
Audrey L. Prescott
Vicki Richardson
Melvin Schartz
Darlene Shaw
Terry Turner
Tony Urban
Dolores Westfall
Bud Wolfe

Dolores Appel
Derinda Bussman
Jacqueline Curtis

Janell Curtis
Ronnie Drees

Jan Dunn
Terry Esfeld

Earl Fox
Carol Hickel

Hazel Hoffman
Terri Horner

Mary Kottmann
Teresa Malone
Patricia Mauch
Gerald Mauler

Martha McCarty
Bill Powers

Verlin Schuster
Marvin Sessler

Greg Wolf
Lois Wolfe

JAN FEB MAR
Jaime Abel
Betty Banks

Marquita Boehnke
Ruth Cheely
Reva Everett
Vivian Evers

Butch Fry
Maurice Hammeke

Dixie Hejny
Robert Ingersoll

Dusty Jones
Sharon Jones

Richard Kultgen
Donald Learned
Barbara Logan

Ed Mauler
Dick Ogle

Pat Oswald
Lavina Scheuerman

Frances Siefkes
Gary J Straub

Celia Wells
Darrell Zigler

to our Silver Cougar Club members
who will celebrate another year in

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
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Silver Cougar Club
Comings & Goings Newsletter

January - March, 2018

Non-discrimination Notice: Barton Community College is an equal opportunity provider and employer.  Visit equal.bartonccc.edu for more information.

Newsletter Change
You’ll notice a change with this issue as it covers three months instead of two 
as done in the past.  We will now print the Comings and Goings on a quarterly 
basis in conjunction with the time line of our Foundation newsletter.  It will 
continue to promote Silver Cougar Club classes as well as campus events and 
other activities.  Birthdays will also be included for those who have allowed us 
to publish their names.


